
 

 
 
 

INVESTIGATION INTO THE ALLEGED DUMPING OF 
ROD IN COIL EXPORTED FROM THE REPUBLIC OF 

INDONESIA, TAIWAN AND THE REPUBLIC OF TURKEY 
 
 

Application for extension of time for submission 
 

DILER DIS TICARET A.S. 
 
The Anti-Dumping Commission (the Commission) has considered the request from 
Diler Dis Ticaret A.S., an exporter of the goods from Turkey, asking for extension of 
time the submission of time to lodge a response to the exporter questionnaire. 
 
The Commission has advised Diler Dis Ticaret it is prepared to grant an extension of 
time to Friday 30 May 2014. 
 
The Commission has also advised Diler Dis Ticaret that the extension has been 
granted subject to a full and complete response being received by 30 May 2014. 
 
 
 
 
Candy Caballero 
Director Operations 3 
 
1 May 2014 


